Scholarship Guidelines

All new students auditioning should be considered for a scholarship, eliminating the
need for an application for incoming students.

Students on a multiple-year scholarship should be automatically reviewed each year
to determine if they have met the criteria as stated in their agreement letter. No
application is necessary.

Returning students who would like to be considered for one of the endowed
scholarships must submit a scholarship application by March 24, or the next

business day.

Music scholarships are reserved for music majors, while ensemble service awards
can be used for non-majors involved in the department.
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